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October 21, 2019 

 
Chile Protests 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Please be informed that Santiago and six other cities in Chile have been affected by protests. The situation has 
affected port and airport operations in different regions around the country and is impacting operations across all 
modes of transportation.  
 
The protesting started on October 14, 2019 and is being caused by rising fares in public transportation and overall 
rise in cost of living. Large crowds of protesters continue to gather and have expressed violent demonstrations 
until today. Despite the government’s withdraw on the increase in public transportation fares, the disruptions and 
violence remain. Chile’s President, Sebastian Piñera, declared a State of Emergency on Friday evening, October 
18, 2019. 
 
More updates will be provided as they become available.   
 
Thank you for being our valued customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact C.H. 
Robinson for further information. 
 
Sincerely, 
C.H. Robinson  
 
 

http://www.chrobinson.com/
http://www.chrobinson.com/

